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    03 September 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Eden Camp Visit – Monday 6 October 2025 

 

As part of our theme of ‘World War 2’ this term we have planned a day’s visit to Eden Camp on Monday 
6th October. We will be departing from Rossett Acre at approximately 9.00am and return for the end of the 
school day at 3.30pm. 
 
In order to bring the past to life, the children will learn about the history of the camp and WW2 through 
active exploration which will include a short themed puppet show.  
 
Your child must wear suitable footwear with their school uniform, bring a waterproof coat and will require 
their water bottle and a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) preferably in a rucksack. 
 
We are always grateful for parent helpers on this trip - if you are able to help please let your child’s teacher 
know. There is limited space on the coach so if you are able to drive please let us know via Dojo. 
 
We politely request that you pay a voluntary contribution of £13 towards the cost of this visit. No child will 
be excluded if his or her parent/carer is unable to make this contribution, but if insufficient 
voluntary contributions are received, then regrettably, the day will not go ahead. 
 
Next steps:  

• Please provide consent and pay the voluntary contribution of £13 via Arbor by Wednesday 24th 
September 2025. 

• Ensure your contact details and your child’s medical details are up to date, these can be accessed 
via your Arbor account. 

 
Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Anna Ingle 

On behalf of the Year 4 teachers 
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